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Notice of Public Closure 

This notice rescinds the area closure order issued on May 1, 2021, Order #COG01000-21-02, for 
BLM-managed lands in the Grand Junction Field Office in Garfield Counties within the area of 
the Pine Gulch Fire. Garfield County has opened County Road 205. Recending this closure 
means that BLM routes accessed from Garfield County Road 205 are now open which includes: 
Post (H108), Lapham (H31) and routes leading to East Salt Creek (H2, H9, H11, H26, H27). 
Motorized routes in the Barrel Springs can also be accessed. 

 

For more information: 
BLM Grand Junction Field Office, (970) 244-3000  

 

 

__________________________             

Greg Wolfgang, GJFO Field Manager    
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